

Equity President Report Mark Warrington

Submitted 5 July 2024 for activities in the month of June 2024

ltem	Measure	Target	Actual
TUSA Meetings	Attendance	N/A	4
UTAS Meetings	Attendance	N/A	2
UTAS Committees	Attendance	2	2
TUSA Events/Trainings	Attendance	N/A	Nil
Miscellaneous Meetings	Attendance	N/A	3
Media Communications	Participation	N/A	Nil
Conference	Attendance	N/A	Nil

Narrative update:

June began with active participation in several important events. On June 3, I attended the TUSA Weekly Kickstart and the TUSA Hub from 10am to 2pm. Additionally, I supported a student in a UTAS meeting where face-to-face content was promised but not delivered. Later in the week, on June 5, I took part in the UTAS Gender Identifier Working Group, focusing on promoting inclusivity within the university.

Mid-June was equally engaging, with attendance at the United Nations Association of Professionals on June 13. Following this, I participated in another TUSA Weekly Kickstart and the TUSA Hub from 11am to 1pm on June 17. The next day, I attended the UTAS Student Leavers Expo briefing, and on June 19, I was involved in both the UTAS Gender Identifier Working Group and the Student Voices Australasia – Students with Disability Leadership Collective. On June 20, I contributed to discussions in the UTAS Sustainable Food Systems Working Group.





The latter part of the month continued with significant activities, including the TUSA Weekly Kickstart and the TUSA Hub from 10am to 2pm on June 24. On June 25, I co-hosted an Assistive Technology forum with DiSCo and the UTAS Accessibility Services Team. The month concluded with my attendance at the UTAS Tasmanian Health Literacy Action Plan Review on June 27. These engagements have been crucial in advancing student support and advocacy, fostering an inclusive environment, and promoting important initiatives across the university.

